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Comments: I think this is a bad idea. This will allow inexperienced riders to operate heavier bikes in foot traffic

and equestrian areas. Many of these areas have narrow single track trails. The inexperienced bike riders will

crash into hikers and horses. The injuries will be worse and deeper in the forest. Recovery will be more difficult.

In addition, the weight of the bikes will damage the trails, especially when the trails are wet. This will chase away

hikers and horse riders from these trails.


